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Addendum #1 

 

Request for Proposals for Inmate Medical Services 

 

The Oneida County Sheriff’s Office seeks to retain a vendor to provide inmate medical services 

at the Oneida County Jail. 

 

Prospective proposers and all concerned are hereby notified of the following changes in the 

Request for Proposals document for the above-listed RFP.  These changes shall be 

incorporated in and shall become an integral part of the RFP documents. 

 

1.  The deadline for questions has been changed to July 12, 2024 by 12:00 PM. 

 

2.  The deadline for submissions of proposals has been changed to July 17, 2024 by 4:00 PM. 

 

3. The selection of vendor and notification of vendor has changed to July 19, 2024 by 2:00 PM. 

 

4. The contract commencing date of the contract will start as close to July 24, 2024 as possible 

with a required start of August 12, 2024. 

 

5. Due to the short time limits, RFP’s will be accepted by email to 

tmhook@oneidacountywi.gov.  
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